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Public land is public for all citizens, not individuals, and once you allow individuals to 

occupy it indiscriminately and indefinitely in a way that makes it wholly “private” to 

themselves - then it is no longer available for use by the “public” then does it?  I’ve 

observed Oregon state lawmakers continuously making one poor decision after the 

next in the 25 yrs of my adult life in Oregon.  If you can’t see the inherent issues with 

HB 3501 in making this state even less livable for Oregon taxpayers by further 

enabling transient houseless living instead of focusing on mental illness services,  

addiction treatment, and protecting law abiding tax paying residents (and everyone) 

from criminal activity lawmakers will continue to be absolutely guilty of dereliction of 

their sworn duty and degrading this once great State. NO! to HB3501 

Start doing your job! 


